
From: Darryl James <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 3:12:48 PM 
To: aletham@kawarthalakes.ca <aletham@kawarthalakes.ca>; poreilly@kawarthalakes.ca 
<poreilly@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: ATV - Concerned Citizen  

  

Hi Andy and Pat, 

 
I was born and grew up in Lindsay, and moved back to town about 8 years ago. I’m 

raising a family here. I’m active in the community, and actively support local business 

and not for profits. I’m an artist and am working to build a presence in this 

community as an artist, father and friend, and have played, and continue to play an 

active role promoting this area with my internationally successful band. 
 

I'm all for outdoor activities, but having ATV's on routes where children go to school 

and regularly walk and ride bikes, go to dance and breathe the air doesn't sit right. The 

proposed routes are near my house and intersect every route where my children 

actively visit friends and family. This feels like a step backwards for our community 

as far as safety, and is not inline with the environmental stewardship the City has been 

proposing 

 

I appreciate that I'm late to the process, but also understand that this is under further 

review, and I'm reaching out to see how I could actively help stop this from 

happening. I have sent my councillor, Pat Dunn many emails today, but he only 

dodges my questions, and provides no answers to my concerns 

 

Thank you for your help 

 

From a concerned citizen, business owner, property owner, father, husband and 

community leader, 
 

Darryl James 
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